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Friday 15th October 2021 

 

Dear Parents and Children, 

Next Friday we will be holding our first Apple Fest! 

Daisie, Bea and Scarlett from Oak class wrote a letter to Blackmoor Apple Farm asking 

for a donation of apples. They were so touched by their letter that they have kindly 

donated eight varieties of apple and two pear varieties! 

Next Friday afternoon, Children from each class will have an opportunity to join in with 

our first APPLE FEST. They will learn about apple varieties from Egremont Russet to 

Orange Pippin, and take part in apple tasting to make a judgment on their favourites! 

There will also be apple themed activities in class including printing, poetry and 

painting. 

We would be most grateful if children could bring in a £1 donation in aid of our school 

Global charity Karis Kids supporting orphaned children in Kampala. 

After School, between 3.30 and 4.30 pm the Friends of Sparsholt School will be serving 

apple tea, apple juice and an array of apple themed bakes and cakes! There will also be 

an opportunity for you to see some of the creative Apple Fest inspired work the 

children have created, and of course a chance to do some apple tasting! 

We hope you will join in with our Apple Fest, 

Best wishes, 

 

Mrs Gwilliam 

Deputy Headteacher 
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